2014 President Noah Gordon

Hello south Saint Paul Jaycees first off I'd like thank all of you who participated in out local food drive this month , I've been told it was very successful.

Also just a friendly tip, as the weather starts to turn for warmer weather, I find it nice and replacing to go for a short 15-30 minute walk by my self to clear my head and get some reflec-

Notes from the Board

IDVP- Rachel Livingood

We are a quarter of the way through the year, how are your goals going? Please let me know if you need ideas for your "Resolutions and Solutions."

Look for the book you have been waiting for at our "Never judge a book by it's cover" book swap at the next meeting! Using keywords describing the book, You will have the chance to choose a book and read it without knowing what the cover looks like. Take a chance on something new!

Community VP - Dan Goossens

The Food Drive was a success, we collected over 1200 lbs of food. The food drive next year may look a bit different as we are looking at combining our food drive with the Youth Task Force. If anyone has any suggestions or ideas, please let me know.

Sandbox Days and the City-Wide Campout are in the planning stages, Keep a look out for more information at our meetings!

State Delegate - Tiffah Scott

Spring is finally here. What a great time to get off the couch and attend a road run? For those of you who do not know what a road run is, let me tell you! A road run is an excellent way to get to know another chapter, see a new part of the state and volunteer with some amazing projects and events! See the calendar on the next page for some opportunities!

Treasurer/ Management VP- Alicia Richter

Our Chapter will be moving to the Direct Deposit option for paying our dues to the state in the next few months. There will be more information at our May GM Meeting. We are current will all dues to the state and are doing great with members turning in dues on time. Thank You!

We continue to be on our way to CLC this year! There are still many opportunities to run projects that can count toward this. More information will be outlined at our May meeting!

Happy Birthday!

Liz Hoey Savannah Leyde Josh Regan



Jaycees in Numbers

er control	
Current Members	30
2014 Base Number	28
Net Change:	+2
April Due	2
May Due	1
June Due	2

Account Balance:

\$3,218.22